
While Design is Ongoing, Your Input Matters! 
Reach out to Dr. Todd Nichols, cf_nichols@cftigers.org, 
with any questions or comments on the project.

Newberry Elementary: 
Do you have memories from Newberry Elementary? 
We would love to hear from you before it’s demolition!

Hammond Construction is providing 
cost estimate analyses, ensuring 
designs stay within budget.  Due to 
the current economic climate, the 
construction industry is facing 
several supply-chain issues, labor 
shortages and inflationary 
concerns.concerns. The team is working to 
identify all potential risks to the 
project and will develop mitigation 
strategies into the final plan.

COST ESTIMATION

Architectural design is an iterative 
process. It involves generating 
many potential solutions and 
quickly refining the best ones, while 
dismissing those that don't satisfy 
project goals. For those working in 
the creative fields, this is a familiar 
process.process. A variety of schemes have 
been developed and are being 
refined to best understand if they 
meet the needs of the district, while 
staying within budget. 

AN “ITERATIVE” PROCESS

DESIGN MEETING

DEVELOPING THE DESIGN

PLANING COMMITTEE

COMMUNITY PARTICIPATION

You will soon see activity on the site, 
starting with abatement of the 
Newberry School. The district will be 
hosting an online auction to sell 
various loose items in the building. 
Watch District social channels for 
more information soon!

AbatementAbatement, which is the removal of 
certain harmful building materials 
(including asbestos) happens prior to 
demolition. Once complete, building 
services will be discontinued, and the 
school will be locked and secured 
through the remainder of the winter 
months.months. Final demolition of the 
building will be a part of the full 
campus site development work to be 
completed next year.

NEWBERRY PROGRESS

NEWBERRY ELEMENTARY

While school design officially started in April 2021, this project actually stretches back to the Spring of 2015, 
when the master plan was submitted. Then in November 2019, the community approved a Bond issue to 
fund the project. The finished building is scheduled to open for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Since the October 19th “schematic intent” event was cancelled, here is a snapshot from the presentation! 
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